Dear Members,

### **WACA Council Meeting**

The rescheduled 2nd WACA Council Meeting of 2023 will be held via a Zoom video conference call on Tuesday, 27 June. Member Clubs' waca mRepresentatives and Members-at-Large are requested to send to my attention any item(s) they would like to be included on the agenda.

#### **World Airline Road Race**

Members are reminded that the World Airline Road Race (WARR) will be held this year in Calgary, Canada, on 24 September: <a href="www.worldairlineroadrace.com">www.worldairlineroadrace.com</a>. Chief Marketing/Events Officer, *Silva Kandiah*, has contacted the chair of WARR with a view to WACA perhaps hosting joint events together in 2024 and beyond. If any member would like to participate in this year's WARR, or volunteer to assist in the event's logistics, please contact Silva: s1510k@yahoo.com.

#### **Royal Visit**

WACA's Ambassador for Blind Children, *Suheil Baqaeen*, once again had the honour of a visit to his workshop for the visually impaired by the Jordanian crown prince and his Saudi fiancée prior to their recent much publicised wedding:

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.arabnews.com%2Fnode%2F2237841%2Flifestyle&data=05%7C01%7Cmillerk%40iata.org%7Cdf7ca683b5144cc9cc4708db69019704%7Cad22178472a84263ac860ccc6b152cd8%7C0%7C0%7C638219227784522504%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWljoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQljoiV2luMzliLCJBTil6lk1haWwiLCJXVCl6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=u7CJWnaBd20OREjAzl%2FDG04zYkECNjAzuYHXQ2YjRJA%3D&reserved=0.

## **Afternoon Tea**

Past President of the Vancouver Interline Club, *Nigel Cole*, advises that he and other members of the Club recently enjoyed a sponsored afternoon tea courtesy of Perx Interline Vacations on board a recent cruise the Club undertook on the Crown Princess. To mark the occasion each member on the cruise received a complimentary travel bag courtesy of Vancouver Interline Club. All in all, Nigal says, it was an excellent event for our members who participated in this group cruising experience.

# Membership Messages

### Communicate

"Membership Messages" are sent out on a regular basis to WACA Member Clubs, Members-at-Large and other individuals closely connected to WACA. Recipients in Member Clubs are requested to forward these messages to all members of their respective Club or direct their members to the News and Press Releases section of WACA's website where the messages are

posted: www.waca.org/news/Pages/index.aspx.

### Contribute

If any WACA member has anything they would like to contribute to the next "Membership Message" please send the information to the attention of the WACA Administration Manager at WACA Headquarters.

Yours in interlining,

Keith Miller WACA Administration Manager World Airlines Clubs Association Telephone: +1 438-258-3243

E-mail: <u>info@waca.org</u>
Website: <u>www.waca.org</u>